
Legal Letter To Matilde Dzivre Regarding
Heritage 

This is the second page of a letter written on 24th March 1945, by a lawyer, Mr. A.Sgouros, to my
sister Matilde Dzivre, nee Saltiel Abravanel, regarding our father's shop that we had inherited. It is
mentioned that in order to be able to receive this inheritance we need our father's death
certificate.
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